( DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
o  KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

09 August 2019

Sir/lMadam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA) as contained in its
Resolution No. IMP -189 - 19, the Department is awarding the procurement for hiring
a consulting firm for the conduct of the Gender-Responsive Leadership Retreat for
the Department’'s Top Management and Senior Officials to your firm, the
Development Dimensions International Philippines, Inc., in the total amount of
One Million Two Hundred Eighty-Two Thousand Pesos (PhP 1,282,000.00) only,
including taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the Department's existing
accounting and auditing rules and regulations, and subject to the signing of the
Contract.

Very truly yours,

ERNESTOC. A
Undersecretary a
Head of the Procurigg Enfity

DEVELOPMENT DIMENSIONS INTERNATIONAL PHILIPPINES, INC.
Unit 2405-A East Tower PSEC Exchange Road,

San Antonio, Ortigas Center,

Pasig City

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4000



